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1st March 2017

Dear Applicant,

Re: Head of Human Resources – North Finchley
Thank you for your interest in the role of Head of HR with The United Synagogue.    

The Application Pack contains the following information:

· Advert

· Job description

· Application Forms 1 & 2
Applicants must complete Application forms 1 &2. You may also attach a CV if you wish. Please note that Application Form 2 will not be seen by the recruitment panel.

The completed application forms, should be emailed to hr@theus.org.uk no later than 12 noon on Wednesday, 29th March 2017.  

Late applications cannot be accepted, so please email your application in time to ensure that it reaches us by the closing date. 

Interviews for shortlisted candidates will be held on the morning of Tuesday, 25th April  and the afternoon of Thursday, 27th April 2017. Please let us know if in the event you are shortlisted you would not be able to attend on either of the two dates.

Once again, thank you for your interest in working with the United Synagogue and we look forward to receiving your completed application forms.

Yours sincerely,

[image: image3.emf]
Delia Goldring

Human Resources Consultant

The United Synagogue
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